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Dear Prayer Partners, Loved Ones, and Friends,  
 

 

 
Preaching when the body won't let me stand up 
 

 
A message from the word in Huehuetenango, Guatemala 
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Our last trip to three countries was blessed of God more than any other trip 

that we have made.   When our Lord blesses greatly, the gates of hell open 

and all of satan's fury is unleashed.   We have experienced severe stomach 

problems, our ministry has greater financial problems than ever before, 

we've been forced to cancel anticipated very fruitful trips of ministry, dear 

friends have become tired of the struggle, and yet, through it all Judy and I 

know we are being obedient to His call on our lives. 

  

We believe that the above problems are another evidence that God is doing 

something that has significant eternal results.    

  

We have a major problem.   A gracious temporary loan ($2,800) was made 

to our ministry to repay the American Express card that was used to 

purchase the airline tickets for the last trip.   It is wrong to take travel 

expense money until all of this loan is repaid. 

  

The 2nd of August I have been asked to be one of two speakers at an 8 

hour conference for more than 500 Guatemalan pastors.   We have just 

enough frequent flyer miles to purchase our tickets, but do not know how 

we will pay for hotel and meals. 

  

In thirteen months we have had only one day of sightseeing and that was 

with a pastor and a city councilman in Lima, Peru.   We usually arrive in 

country at night, start our pastor's seminar early the next morning ending 

around 1pm, eat lunch, try to rest in the afternoon, at least 2 hour seminar 

at night, and by that time all restaurants are closed so we go to bed.    

  

We live the kind of life we live because we are blessed to see Pastor's and 

church members transformed into people who love God and become truly 

useful of the Lord.    

• Those of you who pray for us each day are a vital part of our being 

fruitful in ministry.    
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• Those who support us with your offerings allow us to travel to reach 

thousands with the empowered message of  God's love. 

•  

Please pray that God will lead some to help repay the loan and to help 

provide for expenses of this next trip. 

  

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 

mailed to: 

 

CSC:  Mission to Latin America  

           3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 

           Grapevine, Texas 76051 

Yours in ministry, 
 
Charles and Judy Moore  and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
La Mesa, CA                                   San Jose, Costa Rica 
mocb@aol.com 
www.moorereport.com  
 


